The Warriner School

Responsible - Respectful - Ready

A member of The Warriner Multi Academy Trust

Executive Headteacher: Dr Annabel Kay



Bloxham Oxfordshire OX15 4LJ

Tel Number: 01295 720777 admin.4007@warriner.oxon.sch.uk www.thewarrinerschool.co.uk

February 2020

Our Ref: JDW/CHA

Dear Parent, Carer or Guardian

English Study Sessions

The English Study Sessions are now by invitation according to current student progress. This term, the focus of the sessions is English Language. We will also be inviting specific students to attend the Literature sessions that start after half-term.

Should your child wish to continue to attend these sessions, even though they are not on our invite list, they are welcome to do so. However, could they please let their teacher, Kelly Halsall or me know so that we can direct them to the most appropriate group.

The updated Study Session schedule will be on the website.

Yours sincerely,

Charley Harley

Charley Harley Head of English









